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No Yoga and Meditation Session This Week 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We regret to inform you that our Yoga and Meditation session scheduled Friday night, has been canceled. 

This is due to our ongoing preparations for the upcoming CheonBo and Family Fest this weekend. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. We look forward to seeing you at the festivities this 

weekend.. 

 


